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6 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Saltergate Juniors 
 

COMPETITION TIME!! 
 

We are launching a competition for one lucky child to win a fabulous bundle of books, and have 
their design be used on all posters/media for our ‘Read Right’ Campaign. 
 
As you may know, the school have recently upgraded their reading scheme to Little Wandle. This is 
due to changes outside of the school’s control. Little Wandle is an excellent scheme however with 
limited funds KS1 children are utilising the online library to read their books online more than a 
physical book in their hand. We would love to fundraise to help the school purchase more of these 
books so our children can choose the method that best suits them.  
 
So, our first campaign is the ‘Saltergate School Read Right’ campaign, and its purpose is to raise 
funds to purchase new reading books. 
 
All juniors are invited to design a poster which highlights the importance of reading books. The 
design needs to include the words ‘Read Right’, but the image is for the children to come up with. 
Please design them on a white piece of A4 paper. 
 
The closing date for the competition is Wednesday 14th Jun. A winner will be selected by the FOSS 
team and announced on Friday 16th June. Entries can be given to the teachers or main office. 
 
We cannot wait to see some of the amazing creative designs!! 
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